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DENVER OPEN DAYS
The Environment Agency will be holding two open days at its Denver Complex in Sluice Road, Denver on Wednesday 16th and Thursday 17th. July 2008.
The purpose of the open days is to give local residents, and those with a particular interest in the operation of the site, an opportunity to drop in any time between 2pm and 8pm each day  to meet Environment Agency staff and get the answers to any questions they may have about the site.

There will be a number of stands covering:


The Strategy for the Tidal River between Denver and King’s Lynn


The refurbishment of the Denver Little Eyes sluice


The Ouse Washes Habitat Creation Project

Flood Forecasting and Warning


Navigation


Fisheries, Ecology and Recreation


Water Resource Management


Catchment Flood Management and Shoreline Management Planning.

There will also be guided tours of the sluices at 3pm, 5pm and 7pm each day.

So, if you want to find out what goes on at Denver or how its operation impacts on your particular interest you are invited to drop in on either day between 2pm and 8pm.

